California Department of Motor Vehicle (DMV) Pull Notice System: An incumbent in this position will

be enrolled in the California DMV Pull Notice Program. The pull notice program provides information on
the incumbent’s driving record and Driver License status on a periodic basis to the San Diego Unified Port
District. An employee assigned a District vehicle must acknowledge receipt and understanding of District
Administrative Procedures covering the use of District vehicles.

Background Check: This position may be subject to a pre-employment background check. The District
will conduct a California Department of Justice/FBI fingerprint and criminal history check; felony
convictions may be disqualifying. Misdemeanor convictions may be disqualifying depending on type,
number, severity, and how recently they occurred. Criminal arrests and convictions during employment
may result in termination or limitation in job duties if reasonable can be made.

Special Considerations: Time served as a District Intern counts toward the years of experience.



